


MINUTES
WCHS BAND BOOSTERS
Date | time 1/11/2021 7:00 PM | Meeting called to order by Melissa Conley
In Attendance
There were 15 Booster members present, plus Mr. Tallman, in a Zoom online format. 
Approval of Minutes
The minutes from the September meeting were read by the members. Saundi Pugh made a motion to accept the minutes, Tonya Schnelle seconded, and the minutes were approved by the members present.
Treasurer’s Report
Melissa Frye presented the September treasurer’s report for the membership to review. Trevor Imm motioned to approve the report and Tonya Schnelle seconded. The report was approved.
Mr. Tallman’s Corner
Mr. Tallman reported that the U of I competition is the only one on the schedule so far for next season. It will be held September 11. Our invitational committee will start meeting in February. 

Band trips continue to be postponed due to covid. Current thinking is a (smaller) trip to Tennessee during spring break of 2022, and a (larger) trip to California the following Thanksgiving.

IHSA is planning to meet next week to finalize spring activities. Many of our plans hinge on what comes out of those meetings, including the Spring Bandquet, tentatively scheduled for the May 10-12 timeframe.
Committees
No new information.
Fundraising
Yard Signs:  Yard Signs can be purchased from Michelle Stark.
Decals:  Decals can be purchased from Jen Miller.
Dining Tour Books:  Books are available for purchase.  They are $30 and the band receives $10 of that amount. 
Fruit Sales: Fruit sales have completed and all orders delivered. We have not received the proceeds yet.
Spiritwear: A total of $731.70 netted from the 2 online apparel sales.
Restaurant Night: The most recent restaurant was tonight (Jan 11) so no totals yet. Next is Potbelly’s on February 15th.
Fundraising Committee:  Saundi reported that the chorus did very well selling poinsettias this year and that it might be a good opportunity for the band. It was an easy sale to run, there was demand for the plants and it was very profitable.
Old Business
Continue to watch for updates on Mr. Tallman’s webpage or through emails and Remind texts. 
New Business
No new business.
Next Meeting
The next Booster meeting will be held on Monday, February 1, 2021 at 7:00pm. A motion to adjourn was made by Tonya, seconded by Melissa C., and the meeting concluded at 7:35pm.    

Minutes submitted by,

Trevor Imm
Band Booster Secretary
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